
February 11, 2021

To our community, 

We continue to share the responsibility of protecting each other and loved ones from COVID-19 

and limiting the virus’ spread. 

At Spicer-Mullikin our commitment to the health and safety of our employees, facilities, 

communities and the families we serve has remained steadfast for 115 years. You are always our 

top priority.  

Our services during this time of emergency will conform to the COVID-19 mitigation protocols 
issued by the federal government, the State of Delaware, the CDC, OSHA, and National Funeral 
Directors Association. As of February 12, 2021, per the State of Delaware, all services handled 
by Spicer-Mullikin will adhere to social distancing guidelines with attendance up to 50% of 
chapel occupancy. Face coverings and appropriate distancing are required at all times per the 
Governor. We are receiving updated information via the CDC and National Funeral Directors 
Association on a regular basis and will do our best to keep you informed.

We have service options, including private live streaming, to offer our community and will work 

with each family individually and together we will make sure your loved one’s life is celebrated 

safely and with devotion.  

Spicer-Mullikin has had the honor of serving Delaware communities since 1906. We have safely 

served thousands of families through outbreaks, epidemics and natural catastrophes.  Every year 

since 2014, we have earned the Pursuit of Excellence Award from the National Funeral Directors 

Association for our ongoing commitment to providing exceptional service to grieving families 

and the community, while adhering to the highest ethical and professional standards.  

You and your family can continue to trust Spicer-Mullikin during these challenging times – we 

will always provide exceptional services that reflect your love. 

Matthew C. Smith

Owner 

Spicer-Mullikin Funeral Homes and Crematory 

https://governor.delaware.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/24/2021/02/Sixth-Revision-to-the-27th-Modification-of-the-Declaration-of-a-SOE-State-of-Delaware-02042021.pdf



